
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

May 6th, 2024 

 

Honorable Joanne Cunningham, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

   

Dear Chairwoman Joyce: 

 

The Office of the Albany County Executive is requesting permission to apply for and enter into a 

contract to receive grant funding through the New York State Energy and Research Development 

Authority’s (NYSERDA) Clean Energy Communities Program. The County will use this funding 

to purchase and install electric vehicle charging stations at several different County facility 

locations. This project will aid in the County’s effort to fully electrify the County fleet by 2030 as 

well as continue to build out EV infrastructure in the County.  

 

The County is eligible for this funding through the completion of action items in the Clean 

Energy Communities Program and is currently eligible for $125,000.   

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 
 

cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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